Dec. 2,1968

Dr. Arthur Climenhaga 691 Ukiah Way Upland, California 91786

Dear Dr. Climenhaga:

As you know , I believe, we are having a second printing of the 1968 WTJ done at the Edwards Brothers Company in Ann Arbor , Michigan.

This job will be completed and ready to ship by about December 12 or 13 and they desire to know where to have the Journals sent.

I am not certain if Dr. Ralph Thompson, Box 341, 350 East Center Street, Concord, Michigan 49237, who was elected Secretary-Treasurer of the WTS at the convention at Clivet College this Subb has written you about this matter or not. In any event we would like to know how many of these 1968 reprint WTJ you think you can use so that they may be shipped directly to you instead of paying double postage on them. If we may have this information at once it will be greatly appreciated. Of course payment for the Journals should be made directly to Dr. Thompson as Secretary-Treasurer. It is only the duty of the Editorial Committee to edit, prepare the Journal and see it through the press and delivered to the Secretary-Treasurer who pays the bills and is responsible for the distribution of the Journals, except as we may be in a position to help him market them.

Trusting that we may have an early reply from you as we shall need this information at once, and assuring you of my parayers and interest, I am

Cordially yours in Christ

Chas. W. Carter

cc- Dr. Thompson